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Week of May 11, 2015
· Our spelling list this week focused on compound words. We learned that we need to have two REAL words that come together to make a new word. We practiced them on our whiteboards, on the Smartboard using Spelling City, and in our ABC center this week. 
· In Math, we finished our chapter on graphs and charts. We worked in groups to survey our classmates about our favorite pets, school lunches, sports, and colors. We then took the data and created graphs and charts to show our findings. We made a pie graph, a tally chart, a bar graph, and a pictograph and we wrote sentences about the facts the graphs told us. We displayed our work on the large bulletin board in the kindergarten hallway. Great work, everyone! (
· Please continue to practice timed addition and subtraction facts as we are working toward completing 45 facts in five minutes.
· In Writing, we did a practice prompt for our upcoming opinion writing prompt. We have been creating an “opinion sandwich”: state your opinion (bread), 4 reasons why you have your opinion (peanut butter and fluff), and restate your opinion (bread). 
· We have also been working on our personal narrative writing unit. The kids have been struggling a bit with ideas for stories about their own lives. We read, The Best Story, and discovered that the best stories are the ones that come from our hearts. We filled out a heart about people, places, things, and activities that we love to remind ourselves that we have many stories to tell.
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In Science, we are continuing to move through our animal unit. This week our focus was mammals. The next group to learn about will be reptiles. We will finish with the insects and will be having live caterpillars in the classroom in a few weeks! We will be studying animal habitats and then our animal unit will be complete.
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